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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Thursday, November 12, 2020 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Thursday, November 12, 

2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were 

present Mayor Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin and Laurie 

Maresch.  Also present was Donavan Peters. 

 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Maresch to accept the Agenda as presented; Council member 

Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Motion by Council member Maresch to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of 

the October 6, 2020 Council minutes and to pay all the November bills; Council member 

Arends seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Levi Brown was not present for the sheriff’s report. 

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

CARES Funds Dollars – Motion by Council member Bastin to continue with the plans 

that Clerk Johnson has presented; Council member Arends seconds the motion.  The 

motion passed. 

 

Brush Site – There was discussion on some possible changes.  It was tabled until later to 

continue coming up with some possible rules. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Curbside Pick-up for Clean-up Days – There was discussion on the possibility of 

changing to curbside pick-up for Clean-up Days.  It was tabled until later to do further 

research. 

 

Audit Proposals – There were two audit proposals received for years ending  

December 31, 2020 – December 31, 2022. 

 

 Conway, Deuth & Schmiesing (CDS)   $9875.00 

 Westberg Eischens, PLLP     $9250.00 

 

Motion by Council member Arends to continue with Westberg Eischens, PLLP; Council 

member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 
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Skid Loader – Mayor Crowley mentioned that he received a quote from Haug Kubota, 

LLC on the possibility of purchasing a skid loader.  No decisions were made. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The Budget Review meeting is Tuesday, December 1st at 6:30 p.m., followed by the 

Council meeting at 7:00 p.m.  at the Pennock Community Center. 

 

Being no further business Council member Maresch made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting; Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 7:41 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the Tuesday, December 1, 2020 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


